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Indian Affairs - Office of Public Affairs

The Bureau of Indian Affairs awarded a $61,540.78 contract today to improve the entrance road to the
Taos Pueblo of New Mexico, which annually attracts thousands of visitors.

The improvement will provide a bituminous surface for a little more than two miles with adequate
drainage and right-of-way into one of the most popular and spectacular pueblos of the Southwest.

Floyd Haake of Santa Fe, New Mexico, received the contract. One other bid was received, for
$86,860.41.
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